
 

 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
Apprenticeship Roadshow 
 
Please find attached a copy of the Apprenticeship Roadshow Flyer. The Apprenticeship Roadshow 
has been organised by the Post 16 Team to support schools in fulfilling their statutory obligation to 
promote a wide range of vocational and technical opportunities to young people. The ‘Baker 
Clause’ requires schools to provide a range of opportunities for providers of technical 
education and apprenticeships to visit pupils in schools. 
 
The Apprenticeship Roadshow is aimed at young people aged 14-19 and will consist of 
Apprenticeship providers from a wide range of industries (to include engineering, construction, 
motor mechanical engineering, childcare and finance). The Apprenticeship providers will visit your 
school (co-ordinated by the Post 16 Team) to promote their current and future vacancies to the 
young people. There will also be a talk from Cali Ibrahim – National Apprenticeship Ambassador. 
 
If you are interested in the Apprenticeship Roadshow attending your school in February or March 
2020, please can you make contact with Sharon Glover or Zoreena Daniels on 07500 224 909 or 
0208 359 2011. They will arrange for the providers to attend your school and promote their 
opportunities. Please note that the Roadshow will last for approximately 3 hours and will involve 
vocational tasters, videos and practical opportunities. 
 
Once you have arranged a date, a member of the team will visit your school to plan the next steps 
to ensure that there is sufficient space for the providers and they will work with with a member of 
your staff to plan the event. 
 
Please note that these roadshows are being subsidised by Middlesex University and Barnet with 
Cambridge Education however there will be a minimum charge to schools for arranging the 
Roadshow. 
 
If you would like to book an Apprenticeship Roadshow please contact Zoreena Daniels or Sharon 
Glover on the above numbers by Friday 24th January 2020.  
 
Best wishes 
 

 
Jasmine West 
Strategic Lead – Post 16 Education and Skills  

 

 
Sent to: 
Headteachers/Principals 
and Career Leads 
 
 

Post 16 Education & Skills 
Barnet with Cambridge Education 
2 Bristol Avenue 
Colindale 
NW9 4EW 
 

Contact: Jasmine West 
Tel:    020 8359 6307 
Email:  jasmine.west@barnet.gov.uk 
Date: 10 January 2020 
 


